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The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information to both 

our school and Little Lizards parents 
     

Happy New Year 

Welcome back we hope you all had a lovely Christmas holiday.  

Wishing you a very Happy New Year too! 
 

After School Clubs 

All of our After School Clubs resume again from next Monday 14th January.  

Tag Rugby on Monday, Football on Wednesday and Netball on Thursday. Choir will begin again at a 

later date. All clubs finish at 4.30pm. Please see Lyndsay Bray if your child would like to join any of 

these clubs. The cost for Football club for the term will be £11 per child. (There are 12 weeks this 

term but there was a week carried over from last month) Please note the change of day for 

Netball Club which will now take place on a Thursday after school. Tuesday afternoon wasn’t 

convenient for netball and we had thought that it would be cancelled for this half of the term, 

however Miss Wells has now kindly offered to run the club on a Thursday. 

 

Road Closure 

You may have noticed that the road at the bottom of Beacon Terrace in to the 

village will be closed from next Monday 14th January. We have no information on 

the work being carried out and assume that the dates given on the notice board 

are quite flexible. With that in mind and until the work has been completed, could 

we politely ask that if you usually come to school from the village and up the 

Beacon, would you mind parking your car on the green and walk up to school.  We are concerned that 

there will be major congestion with vehicles entering the village via Cross Common and then trying to 

find somewhere to park during the school runs.  We realise that this is not an ideal situation and 

greatly appreciate your cooperation and understanding. 
 

Ordering School Uniform 

Please click on the link to set up an account with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                     

 

Please ensure that your child/children have their PE kit in school every day 

 

Build a Burger for Lunch! 

In a change to the menu choice for that day, the children are invited to build 

their own “Beef or Quorn Burger” on Thursday 17th January. The menu is as 

follows: Beef or Quorn Burger, topped with a choice of Lettuce, Tomato, Onion, 

Cheese Mayonnaise or Tomato Sauce. Dessert is a Chocolate brownie with Fruit 

Wedges.   

 

School Security 

A reminder that as part of our Safeguarding Policy and procedures, the back gates 

from the school playground in to Croft Parc will be locked each day at 9am.  The 

gates will be unlocked at 3pm before being again locked at 3.30pm until the following 

morning. Children who take part in any of our after school clubs or those who are 

being picked up from Little Lizards after 3.30pm will need to be collected via the 

main school gate and entrance. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Lost Property 

We have several items of lost property in the front office. A long black (adult) cardigan needs to be 

claimed, a pair of burgundy (adult) gloves were also left in the church after our junior carol service 

last month. If you think that these items belong to you they are in the front office and will remain 

there for another week before being taken to a charity shop.  

 

We don’t have a lost property box for school uniform as we desperately try to reunite lost clothing 

with the children at the end of each day. However several children have already lost jumpers and 

cardigans even since arriving back at school this week! We appreciate how easily children can mistake 

an item of clothing for their own. Therefore please could we ask you to check that your child is 

wearing their own jumper/cardigan/fleece and ensure that their name is clearly written on all uniform 

and PE kit.  

  

Primary School Admission Deadline 

A reminder that the deadline for applying for a primary school for children born between 1st 

September 2014 and 31st August 2015 is next Tuesday 15th January 2019.  

Please visit www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions or call 0800 587 8191 for further information. 

 

Bringing Toys to School  

It has been lovely to see what Santa brought the children for Christmas when teaching staff asked 

them to bring in their favourite present. However as is our general policy, we have asked the children 

to now leave at home anything that they would not like to accidentally get lost or broken.  

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Monday 7th January – Return to School and Little Lizards 

Monday 14th January – Our after school clubs resume  

Tag Rugby on Monday, Football on Wednesday and Netball on Thursday. All clubs finish at 4.30pm 

 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions


                                                     

 

Thursday 24th January – Parents Forum Meeting 2pm – The Lizard Methodist Chapel 

Friday 15th February – Break Up for Half Term – 3.15pm 

Monday 25th February – Return to School 

Friday 5th April – Break Up for Easter Holiday – 1.30pm 

Tuesday 23rd April – Return to School  

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday Monday 

Wednesday 8th May – Cultural Day - School & Little Lizards will be CLOSED on this day 

Friday 24th May – Break Up for Half Term – 3.15pm 

Monday 3rd June – Return to School 

Wednesday 5th June – Sports Day from 1pm on the school field  

Wednesday 12th June - Sports Day – Rain Off Day  

Wednesday 24th July – Break Up for the Summer Holidays! – 1.30pm 

Friday 6th December 2019 – Lizard Lifeboat Christmas Carolaire - Our choir will be in attendance 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

http://www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk/

